

Dungells Lane, Yateley, Hampshire GU46 6EY
Telephone: 01252 871188
www.newlandsprimary.net
E-mail: enquiries@newlands.hants.sch.uk
Executive Headteacher: Mrs Danielle Owens
Head of School: Mrs Diane Martin

Dear Parents & Guardians,

Friday 25th October 2024

FONDs update

I am delighted to announce that FOND's have appointed new committee members and the PTA will therefore be able to continue their vitally important fundraising work for the school.

Ms. Cristie Prosser-Cox and Mrs Hannah Seddon (both Y2 parents) have been appointed as Co-Chairs, and Mrs Alix Souissi (Y6 and Y1 parent) as Treasurer. Mrs Emma Bastin (Y5 parent) will continue as Secretary.

I would like to formally thank the new committee members for volunteering and wish them luck in their new roles. The school looks forward to working in partnership with you.

I would also like to express the schools heartfelt thanks to Mrs Sarah Mansfield, Mrs Lesley Holladay and Mrs Carie O'Dwyer, our out-going committee members, for their many years of service and hard work.

FONDs are always looking for parents to volunteer in any capacity, even in the tiniest support role, so please speak to any of the team or email them if you feel you can help; fondsptanewlands@outlook.com

Yours faithfully

Mrs D. Martin Head of School